

September 16, 2015

City Council President Brian K. Gomes Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Gomes and Members of the City Council:

I am submitting for your approval the **RE-APPOINTMENT** of Thomas Ringuette of New Bedford, MA as a Deputy Shellfish Warden for the City of New Bedford Department of Public Infrastructure. This term will expire in November of 2018.

I have attached correspondence to support the reason for this request.

Sincerery

Jonathar Mitchell

Mayor

JFM/dy

cc: Honald H. Labelle, Commissioner, Department of Public Infrastructure



Department of Public Infrastructure

Ronald H. Labelle Commissioner

Water
Wastewater
Highways
Engineering
Cemeteries
Park Maintenance

TO:

Monorable Mayor Jonathan Mitchell

FROM:

Ronald H. Labelle, Commissioner

DATE:

September 11, 2015

SUBJECT:

New Shellfish Officers

This is to advise you that Thomas Ringuette and Robert Giard have been performing their duties as Deputy Shellfish Wardens and will continue to do so upon reappointment, in addition we would like to add two other Deputy Shellfish Wardens, Megan Coito and Jamie Ponte to the Department.

Megan is scheduled to work no more than 20 hours a week. For your convenience, an appointment letter has been drafted and is attached. Please sign the letter to the City Clerk in order to have them sworn in. Thank You

/js